Dear Birch Class,
I’ve put together a timetable for the last 4 weeks of the summer term. I can’t believe there are only 4 weeks left. I was hoping I would get to see all of you before then so I’m feeling a bit sad and I bet some of you are too! But I have been really pleased with all of the lovely work you have been doing. You are working really hard! I’ll keep sharing some of the best pieces of work on Facebook so that you can see what other children have been up to. 
I’d still like you to go on Doodle every day, and try to stay in the green zone on each of the 4 apps. So I will only be setting you one task a week on Doodle English, Spell and Maths (this is what appears in your ‘Extras’ section.) 
I hope you are all well and that you are enjoying spending time with your family. 
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